COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C 3

5th November, 1952,

Dear Sir,

>w1th reference tot he entry in
your return 4 for September last respecting
the steamer "RIO CUADIANA", I shall be glad
to learn how this case now: stands, as 1t
1s observed that this vessel has been reported
as belng under survey at your port for the
past elighteen months.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Committes.

M. Caldweli Esqg.,
RIO DE JARNEIRO.

Lloyd's Reg’
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